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RIP Anthony “Tony” Venturino
Jennifer Zurko

Eason Horticultural Resources (EHR) is saddened to report the 

unexpected passing of former sales representative/customer service 

representative and long-time friend Anthony “Tony” Venturino.

Tony began his career as a broker sales rep with the Henry F. Michell 

Company until joining EHR in 1997. Tony was a broker sales rep with EHR 

until 2008, at which time he transitioned into the customer service 

department at EHR’s main office in Ft. Wright, Kentucky.

Tony was a very knowledgeable and experienced plantsman who was 

always quick with valuable information, as well as humorous stories.

Tony retired from EHR in September 2019 and was enjoying spending time with his wife, children and grandchildren, 

as well as golfing and walking, at the time of his passing. GT  


